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8th March 2019 

 
Dear Parents and Carers 

Weekly Newsletter 

Class Attendance Award for week ending 1st March 2019 

  Attendance Minutes Late 

First Year 3 100% 25 

Second Year 5 98.9% 30 

Third Year 4 97.9% 10 

Fourth Year 2 96.1% 10 

Fifth Year 6 92.3% 30 

Sixth Reception 92.3% 190 

Seventh Year 1 91.8% 35 

 
World Book Day 

Thank you to all of the children for dressing up for World Book Day yesterday.  We had a 
great day and saw some fantastic costumes!  Thank you for all the donations. 

 
Simon Adepetun – The Bee Hive 

Thank you to all those children who purchased a book from Simon Adepetun on Monday.  If you 
would still like to purchase a signed copy of The Bee Hive, Simon said that he will return to school 
with some copies.  Please place your order at the office.   
 

Easter Raffle 
On Friday 22nd March, we will have a non-uniform day and instead of donating £1.00, please 
could you send in items for our Easter Raffle which will take place the following week.  Items 
can include Easter eggs or teddies. 

 
Bikes and Scooters 

If your child rides a scooter or bike to school, please ensure they do NOT ride them while on 
the school premises.  Several children have nearly been knocked over by bikes and scooters. 
 

Local Events 
Please remember to check our website and the notice board in the foyer for events happening in the 
community.  There is something for every one and there are lots of events planned for the Easter 
holidays. 
 

Finally – we have had a message from the Chief Frog who lives on the pond.  He said – “Ribbit, 
ribbit, croak, ribbit!”  We have had this translated and it means  – “Please leave the frogs alone!” 

 
Thank you for all your support. 
 
Kind regards 

 
Miss P Newman 
Headteacher 
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Year 3 Residential 
Name the Bear Competition 

 

 
Year 3 are fundraising for their residential trip in May.  
There is a big bear without a name in school and Year 3 

will be holding a Name the Bear competition  
which starts next week. 

£1.00 per go 
 

The winner will be announced before the Easter holidays. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Please give me a name and take me home! 
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